
Mapua-SOCIP has been helping its partner communities, bringing into realization their 
projects, especially in the field of engineering applications, health and wellness 
educational training and seminars. With the worldwide pandemic, Mapua-SOCIP still 
continues to its initiative on the aspect of health care. 

Following health protocols, last May 6, 2022, Mapua-SOCIP delivered gallons of 
alcohol and liquid hand soaps to Brgy. 863. With the help of barangay officials, the 
hand sanitizing supplies were distributed to  43 barangays of Pandacan. 

Appreciation messages and photos of residents and barangay officials during the 
distribution medicines were posted on Pandacan communities' Facebook group.

Distribution of Alcohol and Liquid Handsoap during Pandemic 
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